
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A public hearing will be held on August 21, 2023 before the 
City Council of the City of Crockett, Texas, at the Crockett City 
Hall, 200 N. Fifth Street, for the purpose of redesignating the 
Crockett Enterprise Zone, pursuant to the Chapter 2303 of the Texas 
Government Code.  The hearing will be held for the purpose of:

(1) Determining whether the area qualifies for designation as
an enterprise zone;

(2) Describing the boundaries of the zone;

(3) Providing that the zone take effect immediately; and

(4) Assigning a name to the zone for identification.

At the hearing, the City Council will consider the creation of
the zone and its benefits to the city and to property in the
proposed zone. At the hearing, any interested person may speak for
or against the creation of the zone or its boundaries.




